
bob & DONNA
CENTRAL AMERICA

every tribe, tongue, people, and nation

Bob trains Mexicans to serve on all of the 
continents around the world. This includes 
many countries that are no longer open to 
western missionaries, but where Latin 
Americans have an easier time ministering, 
particularly Muslim countries in the Middle 
East. Ten years ago Donna was invited to 
work as an illustrator with a team of 
translators filming a Bible translation for 
the deaf in Mexico. They have produced 
translations of Ruth, Jonah, Mark, Luke and 
soon Matthew in the form of DVDs used in 
church services and for evangelism. 

Many college students from the Refuge are 
sharing the good news in East Asia and 
Europe this summer, but everyone at The 
Chapel can have a part in the work they are 
doing. Commit to pray for the health, 
safety and spiritual growth of these 
students. Pray that the seeds planted 
through the relationships they develop will 
bear fruit.

Pray for Bob as he 
transitions from a 
trainer of workers 
to the coach of a 
new generation of 
workers going out 
across the world to 
the fields where 
they are called to 
serve. 

Pray that he will 
learn the skills of a 
coach in order to 
help this new 
generation succeed 
in their ministries.

Pray that God will 
bring additional 
illustrators for 
Donna to help get 
started in the work 
of Bible illustration.

PRAY
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